
Zone 2 Course Rating Report Fall 2023 

This was a busy summer for me.  BC Golf has now asked our rating teams to rate each 
of our assigned courses for both men and women.  That means that we are taking 
measurements for 7 or 8 tee boxes at each hole on each course.  A new on-course rating 
sheet is being developed, but it was not ready for this summer. 

We rated 3 courses in our area in June: Gallagher’s Pinnacle, Gallagher’s Canyon and St. 
Andrews by the Lake.  In July, we rated Princeton.   

Later in July, Sheilagh Livingstone and I went to the East Kootenays to rate Fernie and 
Purcell (Kimberley). 

In September, Linda Rivard and I rated Sagebrush Golf Course near Merritt. 

Our rating team has been fairly stable for several years, but with changes coming from 
BC Golf, our work is changing as well.   

Linda Brussee 
Rating Team Leader Zone 2


